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“If we show fortitude, have high ambitions and are mindful of
ourselves and our community, show integrity and leadership
skills, together we can make great young citizens of the
Fulston Family”

It’s been a busy start to the term for students at Fulston Manor School. Here are just a
few of the achievements and events our students have participated in this past week.

Welcome Back

On Monday we held a series of ‘Welcome Back’ Assemblies for students in Years 7, 8 &
9, its aim to provide a reset for students following the Easter break.

Students were reminded of the importance of embodying our Fulston Family Values
through the actions they take in school and the value focus of the term ‘Leadership’.
We shared with students the importance of being “Ready, Respectful and Safe” at all
times to ensure a nurturing, supportive and successful learning environment.

We also used this as an opportunity to remind students of their individual
responsibilities to adhere to our expectations as a school and in keeping with our value
focus of the term to Lead by Example’.

Examinations & Workshops

Over the Easter break workshops were facilitated by staff for our Year 11 and 13 students
as they prepare for their upcoming GCSE and A Level Examinations that get underway in
just a few weeks time.

It was very encouraging to see the number of students who attended during the course of
the two week break and the commitment they showed to their learning and actively
seeking support from staff available during this time. Whilst a number of examinations have
already taken place in creative subjects this week, we wish them every success as they
make final preparations for their public examinations over the coming weeks!

Our KS3 & Year 10 Students have returned to pre-public examinations this week. They have
demonstrated a very mature approach to these so far. We hope they will make the most of
the opportunity to demonstrate the depth of their knowledge and understanding
developed over the course of this and where relevant previous years, as well as subject
specific skills in their exam responses. As they head into their second week of examinations
we hope they continue to apply themselves in the positive way they have demonstrated
this past week!

Attendance

We have seen a very positive start to the term in relation to students attendance, thank you
to parents/carers for their support in this.

Punctuality is still an area for improvement, please be reminded that students should be in
school by 8:40am at the latest.

A polite reminder that if a student is absent, please contact our attendance team not House
teams via: attendance@fulstonmanor.kent.sch.uk or 01795 412639 no later than 8:30am.

This weeks Fulston Family Values Points...

sl

Young Citizens,

Fortitude Mindful

2414 4002 739 1088 888 356

@fulstonfamily



